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This is the first Village Hall Association newsletler of 2017 and we take this
opportunity to wish you a very happy and healthy 2017. As always, the
Village HallAssociation are keen to have new members join the
committee, if you are interested in joining the committee, please contact
Lyn Rout on 01953 605450

Village Hall News
Funding received from Wymondham District Councillors; We are delighted
to inform you that the Village Hall has recently received funding for a new
Village Hall sign and for the installation of power ports in the field behind
the Hali. This funding iras been providedtlrthE fiVEVymondham Districi
Councillors who each contributed from their own budgets. We are
extremely grateful to them for their generosity.

PTinting and Decoration.'You may have noticed the Village Hall exterior has
received a fresh coat of paint and now looks much refreshed. The inside of
the building is also being painted, it is anticipated this will be completed within
the next few weeks.

Solar Panels: As mentioned previously, solar panels were installed on the
roof of the Village Hall last year. We have now received our first
payment for electricity generated from the panels - over €500. Not bad
considering it was not a great summer weather-wise.

Village Hall Association Website: A website dedicated to Village Hall
matters is currently under construction. We will keep you informed on when
this will go live.

Spooner Row has its own webpage!
www.spoonerrow.f2s.com

It contains local information, pictures and a lively message board



Spring 2017 Newsletter

Ilhafs eomlng up -.dates fur y.rr dtary
Qltrry Night & Band - Saturday4 February,7.00pm _ late
Tickets e12.S0
Call or text Lindsey on OTTT| ggill2

Quiz and _Chips - Saturday 25- February, 7.30pm start. Teams up to 4
Tickets. t7.50 each, incruding fish and inips. Donations to raffre wourd beappreciated, Contact Lyn R-out on 0195i 605450

Village Fete - Sunday 2nd July, details to foilow

100 Club
we have successfully completed another year of the 100 club and are
pl%r99.1?.inform yoir that, with your hetp, *e narJa"nL*O protit, oircuu. whrch wiil go towards the -running costs of the village natt. Newmembers are-very wercome,.so if 

-you w:ouro rike to;oin *,e"ioo crub thecost is only el per- month ie:- t12 per year, pleise contait _ MavisThurston on 605569 for further informaiion

Village Halt Activities
. Spooner Row Football Club : Thursday evenings/ Saturdayo Contact Les Mitcheil : 07269254956

o Dancing lessonVclasses : Various days/ eveningr Contact: Sandra Boatman:01509 S2g28H

r Carpet Bowls : Wednesday evening. Contact Betty Lain : 01953 450229

r Pilates: Tuesday morningr Contact: Diane Zetterstrom : 014g0 40U16

. Pilates: Thursday morningo Contact: penny Crook: 018/;2}1SOZ4

. Spooner Row Art Groupr Contact lsobel Harradine : 01953 600533

. Wymondham Area Health Walks. Contact: NancyAdams : 01S0g 499311

Havtlg_a party? Need a venue for a Business Event? want to start a weekly
club? our hall is for hire fo-r_a variety of events. contact our booking
secretary, Lyn Rout, on 01953 6004s0, for more detairs of availabiiity and
prices.


